
Sent: 31-March-2021 12:32:13

From: zach s

To: Ministre / Minister (EC)

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: Holland Marsh Expressway

Attachments:

To the The Minister of the Environment, the Honourable Johnathan Wilkinson:

Hi Jonathan,

It’s come to my attention that the Ontario government has proposed the construction of 
a highway through VITAL farmland and wetland habitat. An area called the Holland Marsh.
Here is an article giving a fuller picture -

https://www.sierraclub.ca/en/node/3729?
fbclid=IwAR3HpRxVvToclXMLS0Xr9Dzel0TYrH8OyzCxPOj2us1HqeALUx4IA2GPrVI

I’m asking you to please step up for us (all of us) and mandate that a federal 
environmental assessment be done on this land this project is proposed on.

Thank you kindly, (you probably get a lot of these request nowadays)

Zach
--

<Personal information removed>




